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COVID-19 Update - 3/10/2020

As of March 10, 2020, there have been 3 confirmed cases in Ohio. The Ohio Department of Health is
committed to providing updates every day at 2 pm.

More information about the state's efforts can be found at coronavirus.ohio.gov.

Top 10 Things You Can do to Prepare for COVID-19 - Checklist for Pharmacies

The Ohio Department of Health released a checklist of Top 10 Things You Can Do to Prepare for
COVID-19.

The checklist can be found here.



http://coronavirus.ohio.gov
https://www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/Documents/Pubs/Special/COVID19Resources/COVID-19 Checklist for Pharmacies.pdf

